
CMBA Meeting Minutes 
August 2025 MEETING 

Date | time 08/10/2025 6:03 P.M. Meeting called to order by Kristin Douglas 

In Attendance 
Kristin Douglas, Alisia Uryniak, Lynne DiGennaro, Matt Stearns 

Secretary's Report- Alisia Uryniak 
 
Minutes were approved. Alisia read all the Thank you cards from students who received music scholarships. All 
were so appreciative for all the CMBA does. 

Treasurer’s Report- Lynne DiGennaro 
Lynne reported out balance is 21,366.76. The taxes have been done. Our CD has earned 229 dollars. Some of the 
events did not earn as much money as years past. Stage sales made up for concession losses. There is money to 
spend this year if any opportunities arise.  

Vice President – Tammy Bartoszek 
Nothing to report at this time. 

President’s Report – Kristin Douglas 
Kristin just wanted to express how excited she is for our new auditorium to be completed. She is 
looking forward to this new school year. 

Music Director’s Report – Matt Stearns 
Matt reported so many Compliments from the reunion concert and how much it means to the alumni. No new staff 
joining the music team this year. It’s an exciting year with so many things to look forward to.  We have some new 
donators looking to boost the music education. 

New Business 

Fall Concerts, Flowers to be sold, New concession items. 

 
Motion to adjourn was made at 6:27 P.M. 

 


